
 

Join us, and meet the doctors  
who have lived in this beautiful home. 

Meeting and program at: 
7:30 p.m. Friday, February 23, 2018 

Northborough Historical Society, 52 Main Street 

The program is free and open to the public. 

 

 

Did you know, that since its construction in the late 1830s,  

the house at 30 Main Street was the home of four doctors?   
At the next meeting of the Northborough Historical Society, Jo-Ann Sullivan, 

long-time Northborough resident and Society trustee, will present:  
“30 Main Street:  The Home of Many Doctors.” 

The Doctors 
are In! 

Northborough Historical Society 

  

 52 Main Street, Northborough, Massachusetts 
www.northboroughhistoricalsociety.org 


